
COVID-19 Safety Practices for Faith-Based 

Events 

Dear [Faith Community/Leaders], 

As we continue to navigate the challenges posed by the COVID-19 pandemic, it is imperative 

that we prioritize the health and safety of our congregation during faith-based events. To ensure a 

safe environment, we are implementing the following safety practices: 

• All attendees must wear masks at all times while indoors. 

• Social distancing of at least 6 feet should be maintained. 

• Hand sanitizing stations will be available throughout the venue. 

• We encourage attendees to stay home if they are feeling unwell or displaying any 

symptoms of illness. 

• Limitations will be placed on the number of attendees to ensure adequate space. 

• Outdoor services will be encouraged whenever possible. 

• Regular cleaning and disinfecting of high-touch surfaces will be conducted. 

Your cooperation and commitment to these safety measures are crucial in helping us protect one 

another and reduce the risk of COVID-19 transmission within our community. 

Thank you for your understanding and support as we strive to create a safe and welcoming 

environment for all. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization/Church Name] 


